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My name is Julia Duarte DUARTEI, live over at 384 Roy St. Saint Paul 55104. I'm calling in regards about
this public hearing notice I received. It's about having a shelter over at 420 Roy St. North. I also live on
Roy, 384 Roy St. North. My what I'm trying to say, is this gonna be a temporary shelter or is it gonna be
ongoing for these adults who have no place to go for overnight, overnight shelter. And then my other
question is to remind all those people that our street is not trash. They have not all of them, but they
don't, they just disregard the earth and they just throw the trash on the floor, on the ground and it
looks bad. It looks bad and also to they need to clean up. They need to clean up themselves and they
need to clean up what, you know, what they're doing, especially outside in the street And I thank you.
My phone number is 651-646-1921. My e-mail is Julia small letters D like David 3843, 84@gmail.com.
Thank you.

You received a voice mail from JULIA DUARTE.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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